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Corpus Christi  

Sunday 29th May  

Newsletter items to Parish Office @ 061 - 368127 or email office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie Deadline is 11.00am on Thursday 

Newmarket 
Sat 28th   7.30pm John Moynihan, Ballycar 
    Charlie Noonan and his son Finbar, Mooghaun 
Sun 29th 11.00am John Clancy, Ennis Road         
Mon 30th 10.00am Daily Mass 
Tue 31st 10.00am Daily Mass 
Wed   1st 10.00am Daily Mass  
Thur  2nd 10.00am Daily Mass  
Fri  3rd      10.00am Daily Mass  
Sat  4th   7.30pm Mike Donnelly, Knocknagun 
    Michael Kennelly, Kilnasoolagh Park  
Sun  5th 11.00am Anthony Hegarty, Crowhill 
    Fergus Marren, Ennis Road.  
                                          
Wells 
Sat 28th  6.30pm Kathleen Hannon, Clonmoney, Bunratty 
Sun 29th 10.00am Sunday Mass  
Sat   4th  6.30pm Merlyn and Michael Quinn, Low Road  
Sun  5th 10.00am Patrick Crowe, Muckanagh. Month’s Mind  
 
Carrigerry  
Sun 29th 9.00am Sunday Mass 
Sun   5th 9.00am Nellie Boyce, Carrigerry  

Abundance Prayer Group: Meet each Monday except Bank  
Holidays at 7.00pm in the upstairs meeting room in Newmarket Church  

Last week’s Church Collection €1541.28 
Thank You  

First Friday 
The 3rd June will be the First Friday of the month and there 
will be Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament after evening 
mass 
 
Fatima Hour 
Saturday 4th June is the first in the Month and the Rosary 
will be recited from 2pm to 3pm continually  
 

Recent Deaths 
 
Pray for the happy  
repose of the soul of  
 

Mary Crowe nee O’Loughlin 
Late of Ballygireen 
 

May she rest in peace. 

Special collection for the hosting of the 9th World Meeting of Families in Dublin 

 

Pope Francis has chosen Ireland  to host the 9th World Meeting of Families from August 22nd - 26th 2018 with the theme 
“The Gospel of the Family: Joy for the World”   This is expected to attract thousands of Catholic families from around the 
globe to Ireland. It is hoped that this very special pastoral initiative will present us in the Church with the opportunity, and 
the challenge, to renew, support and strengthen Irish families in their commitment to their faith. 

 

Hosting a global event of this size requires a huge amount of planning and financial outlay on behalf of the host country. 
Accordingly, our bishops have now established a National Finance Committee to provide advise on the financial planning 
for the World Meeting of Families in Ireland. To support the hosting of the event it is intended to host three national 
church collections, the first of which will take place in our parish on the weekend of 11th/ 12th June after each Mass. 
The remaining collections will take place in 2017 and 2018.  

The Sean Kelly Cycle will pass through the village on 
Sunday 5th June between 10.30am and 11.00am.  

Daily Adoration, will be suspended from Thursday 26th May until  
Friday 3rd June. It will re-commence on Monday 6th June at 10.30am.  
 
June is the month of the Sacred Heart and an hour spent with the Lord is 
a very special gift and will bring many graces. Adoration takes place 
each weekday (Mon-Fri) from 10.30-11.30am. All are welcome 



Fáilte-Bienvenue-Willkomen-Benvenuto-Bienvenido-Witajcie-Bemvindo- 

Welkom-Velkomin-Vitejte-Karibu-Croeso-Valkommen-Tervetuloa-Welcome 

‘ ‘ ‘ ‘ SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  Scoil na Maighdine Mhuire 
  Our pot this week was  €670         

Congratulations to our winner –Colette Kelly 
Winning ticket sold in the school 

Next Draw : Tuesday 31st May in EuroSpar 

GAA : Lotto: There was no winner of our €8300 Lotto Jackpot at 
Monday's draw in O'Neills Bar. 21, 29, 32 and 34.This week's €40 
winners; Eoin McBride, Marie Costelloe, Carmel Casey, Damien 
Markham and Kim O'Brien. Our next draw is on 30/05/16 at The 
Bellsfort Inn where €8450 will be up for grabs. Those who play 
Lotto online and sign up for one year get themselves a free club 
wooly hat.  
 
Fixtures:  Saturday May 28:  
Junior B League: NOF vs Wolfe Tones in NOF at 16:00 
Clare Cup Div1: NOF vs Clonlara in NOF at 19:30 
Sunday May 29: 
Intermediate League: NOF vs Inagh/Kilnamona in NOF at 18:00 
 
SHC Round Two: Our Senior Hurlers have been drawn against 
Ballyea in Round Two of the Clare Senior Hurling Championship. 
The timing of this fixture is dependent on results of both Clare 
teams. 
 
Primary Game : Comghairdeas to two of our brightest underage 

stars, Caoimhe Lally and Mark Delaney who have been selected on 
the Clare Primary Game team on June 5th as Clare take on Water-
ford in the Munster Hurling Championship in Semple Stadium, 
Thurles. Both Caoimhe and Mark are sixth class pupils at Clon-
money N.S. CLG Cora Chaitlín would like to compliment Mark 
and Caoimhe on this honour and we wish them the very best of 
luck. This can be the first of many big days out for the duo. 
 
Munster Championship: Best of luck to Colm Collins and the 
Clare Senior Footballers who play Limerick on Sunday at 14:30 in 
the Gaelic Grounds in the Munster Championship quarter-final. 
 
Provincial Duty: Well done to Newmarket-on-Fergus Senior 
Camogie captain, Roisin McMahon who lined out for her province 
last weekend in the Senior Camogie Interprovincials. Roisin was 
one of six Clare players on the panel. The other Banner representa-
tives include Chloe Morey who will captain the side, Maire 
McGrath, Orlaith Duggan, Aoife Keane and Kate Lynch. Fellow 
Blue, Patricia O'Grady was part of the management team. CLG 
Cora Chaitlín is very happy to see players from our club going on 
to represent their County and in this instance their province. We 
hope rewards like this for the efforts our club players put in will 
inspire the next generation of Blues to strive to improve them-
selves. 

***** 
 

Place Names of the Parish 
Exploring Kilnasoolagh on location. Depart the Fair 
Green @ 11am on Thursday 9th June 
 

***** 
Newmarket GAA camogie Club will hold a Church 
Gate Collection for their local camogie club next week-
end on 4th and 5th of June  

District Daycare Centre Clarecastle 
10k Road Race 

5k Walk, Run or Jog 
Saturday 4th June 2016 @11 am 

Registration (in the Daycare Centre) 
3th June from 6.30 to 9 pm 
4th June from 9.00 to 10.30 am in the Abbey Hall. 

***** 
 

The Marigold Festival is on this Tuesday May 31 in 
The Radisson Blu Hotel Limerick. A day full of fun, 
activities and information for all.  Free and open to 
everyone. Run by Active Retirement 

 

***** 
Irish Kidney Association:  The Clare Branch  of the Irish 
Kidney Association Annual Mass of Remembrance & 
Thanksgiving will be celebrated in the Cathedral  Ennis 
on Sunday 29 th May at 12 noon .  Mass is in honour of 
those whose organs were donated thus giving the Gift of 
New Life to so many.  

We remember them, 
At the rising of the sun and it’s going down 

We remember them 
At the opening of the buds and in the rebirth of spring 

We remember them 
***** 

 
Walk in Aid of THE RNLI LIFEBOATS 

An 8km (approx)  stroll through the Island 
fields of Inismacnaughton, Carrigerry, this 
Sunday with kind permission from Dermot 
Costello to walk the Island. Please bring 
suitable walking and weather gear as well 
as a packed lunch to savour on the Island 

fields. Parking is at the entrance to the Island at Carrigerry, half 
way between the Honk pub and Carrigerry Country House at 
10.30am. The walk will commence at 11.00am.  

SAFEGUARDING:   
The Diocese has a team of 
people who are dedicated to 
ensuring the Church is a safe 
place for Children, these  
include,  the  Director of  
Safeguarding, Designated Li-
aison Person’s, Safeguarding Committee, Parish 
Safeguarding Reps, Support Person for complaints, 
Advisors for Respondents, and Safeguarding  
Trainers.  Please visit our safeguarding page on the 
Diocesan website www.killaloediocese.ie  for more 
detailed information in relation to our policies, proce-
dures and practices.  We also have a Q&A section if 
you have any queries.   
 
Please remember ‘Safeguarding children is eve-
rybody’s responsibility’.  


